
Request for
Qualifications

The  Allegheny  County
Department  of  Human
Services  recently  issued  a
Request for Qualifications for
Professional  Report  Writers.
Due Date: 3 p.m. Eastern Time
on Thursday, October 5.
For  more  details  and
submission information,  visit:
www.alleghenycounty.us/Hu
man-Services/Resources
/Doing-Business/Solicitations-
(RFP/RFQ/RFI).aspx.

Erin Dalton
Director


